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General Meeting Scheduled for May 22nd. 
 

The Spring General Meeting will be held at Red Bridge Park on Wednesday, May 22nd from 

7:00 to 9:00 pm.   

 

The Speakers will be as follows: 

 

1. Jeff Derda will have an introduction that includes some recent activities from the MWA 
Board. 
 

2. Roger Goings and Jeff Derda will provide an update on dredging in Big Cicero Creek and 

an update on the L.A.R.E. grant. 
 

3. Pat Kelleher will explain a new Boater Safety Project initiated by the MWA Board. 
 

4. Dave Vanette will discuss the 2024 Lake Cleanup 
 

5. Billy Doss, DNR Officer and annual special speaker, will review issues from the summer 

of 2023.  
 

 

Donate to the Morse Waterways Association 

The MWA is dedicated to protecting and preserving the Morse Reservoir so that it can be a 

source of enjoyment for many years to come.  Please consider supporting this mission. 

Donations can be made to Morse Waterways Assoc., P.O Box 422, Cicero, IN 46034.  

 

Current MWA Board Members: 

Matt Clarke   Roger Goings   Pat Kelleher  John Weis 

Andy Sheets   Dean Denhart   Art Hall  Eric Harley 

John Myer   Jeff Derda – President  Dave Vanette – Vice President 

Chuck Watkins – Secretary Jerry Schwier - Treasurer 
 


